
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, AUGUST 16, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THIS WEEK I HAVE HAD THE PLEASURE OF ENJOYING SEVERAL CONCERTS BY THE KEEPERS 

OF THE FAITH QUARTET IN AREA CHURCHES. IN ADDITION TO THE GREAT MUSIC, IT’S 

ALWAYS A PLEASURE TO MEET SO MANY OF OUR WRVM LISTENERS AT THESE EVENTS. THE 

CONCERTS HAVE GIVEN US OPPORTUNITY TO SHARE ABOUT THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRY 

IN THE AREA CHURCHES.  

THIS WEEK A LISTENER INCLUDED THESE COMMENTS IN HER LETTER TO US: 

MIKE, I MET YOU AND YOUR FAMILY MANY YEARS AGO AT TWIN LAKES BIBLE CHURCH SHORTLY 

AFTER YOU STARTED AT WRVM. IT WOULD BE GREAT IF YOU COULD COME AND VISIT AGAIN.  

SOMEONE FROM WRVM IS USUALLY AVAILABLE TO COME AND SPEAK AT YOUR CHURCH. 

WHETHER IT’S FILLING THE PULPIT OR JUST A 5 MINUTE PRESENTATION ABOUT OUR 

MINISTRY, WE’D BE HAPPY TO TALK TO YOU ABOUT VISITING YOUR CHURCH. IN MY EARLY 

YEARS HERE AT WRVM, I VISITED A LARGE NUMBER OF CHURCHES. MY WIFE AND I WOULD 

SING, SHARE OUR TESTIMONY AND TALK ABOUT WRVM. WE GO WHERE WE ARE INVITED. 

CONTACT THE STATION FOR MORE INFORMATION.  

BY THE WAY, FOR THOSE HEARING THIS PROGRAM DURING THE DAY, KEEPERS OF THE 

FAITH HAVE ONE MORE CONCERT IN OUR LISTENING AREA TONIGHT. THAT TAKES PLACE 

AT THE ONEIDA TRIBE PARISH HALL IN ONEIDA AT 6:30 PM.  

STARTING TODAY, WE ARE ALSO AT THE VOICES OF PEACE GOSPEL MUSIC FEST AT THE 

HILBERT CIVIC PARK. BE SURE TO STOP BY OUR TENT AND SAY HELLO. PICK UP THE LATEST 

COPY OF OUR PROGRAM SCHEDULE, A BUMPER STICKER OR, IF YOU HAVE ANY INTEREST IN 

OUR REMAINING BUS TRIPS THIS YEAR TO EITHER THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION 

OR MACKINAC ISLAND, WE’LL TRIP BROCHURES AVAILABLE.  

WE STILL HAVE A FEW OPENINGS FOR BOTH OF THESE BUS TRIPS. FOR COMPLETE 

INFORMATION, VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WRVM.ORG. OR CALL US FOR A TRIP BROCHURE. TO 

REGISTER, CALL WRVM AT 920-842-2900. AND WHILE YOU’RE CHECKING OUT THE BUS TRIPS 

WHY NOT GO ONE MORE STEP AND ORDER YOUR TICKETS FOR THE UPCOMING CONCERT 

WITH THE BOOTH BROTHERS ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 19 AT WAUSAU EAST HIGH 

SCHOOL.  

THANKS FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


